
Chicago Police Department 
Major Accident Investigation Unit                        
Community Alert 

 
                                                                                                                     Alert 608-16-004 

March 17, 2016  
 

Wanted for Hit and Run 
25th

 District (Grand Central) 
 

 
 
About This Crime 
On February 16, 2016 at approximately 5:18 p.m., two pedestrians, a male and a 
female, both 16-years-old, were struck by a vehicle as they were crossing the street in 
the 5300 Block of W. Grand Avenue. The victims were struck by an unknown vehicle 
matching the below description. 
 
About This Vehicle 
A dark green in color, SUV, (possible Jeep Rubicon with spare tire on back and 
"Rubicon" printed on hood). The vehicle fled southbound on Laramie Avenue. 
 
 

The Major Accident Investigation Unit encourages anyone who may 
have witnessed or may have any information about this crash to 

please contact this investigative unit at 312-745-4521 
Reference: RD# HZ 153769 

 


